
here are my comments regarding changing zoning of land along Barbara Welch Road from R10 
to R20 if the city wants to add them to the record: 
 
 
I am entirely in favor of changing the zoning along SE Barbara Welch Road from R10 to 
R20.  The terrain along this road is very steep and wooded. To potentially develop it into 
anything with a density greater than R20 would be foolish.  I would actually be in favor of 
changing to zoning to RF. 
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